
 
NEWS RELEASE 

 

Rift Valley Announces Changes to Board of Directors  

 

Vancouver, BC / June 13, 2018 – Rift Valley Resources Corp. (the 

“Company”) (CSE: RVR) advises that, the Board of Directors has accepted 

the resignation of Mr. Donald Bragg dated June 4, 2018. Company 

management gratefully acknowledges both the advice and dedicated service 

provided by Mr. Bragg over the past several years involving the Company’s 

previous mineral exploration projects.     

 

In addition, the Board of directors has accepted the resignation of Mr. Craig 

Robson as Company President and CEO effective June 12, 2018. Mr. 

Robson retains his position as a director and will carry on duties as corporate 

Vice President.  

 

In light of the above, Company management is pleased to announce the 

addition of Mr. Griffin Jones to the Board of Directors who has also 

accepted the position of Company CEO. Mr. Jones brings extensive 

experience in finance and administration of public companies over a 30 year 

career. Mr. Jones has been a founder and director of several public and 

private companies, including RuraLink Wireless Ltd. He is a graduate of the 

British Columbia Institute of Technology in Administrative Management 

and the Canadian Securities Course. 

  

The board of Directors have also set the date of Thursday, August 16, 2018 

for the Company’s Annual General Meeting.    

 

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD 

 

Craig Robson 

Director  

Neither the Canadian Securities Exchange nor its regulation services 

provider has reviewed or accepted responsibility for the adequacy or 

accuracy of the content of this news release. 

 


